
Item 28 
Motions from Annual Parish Assembly 

Councillors are asked to formally issue the following statement: 

This statement is issued on behalf of the Councillors serving on Rugeley Town Council 

between January 2017 – December 2018.  Rugeley Town Council apologises for the theft of 

£218,000 by the former Assistant Town Clerk. The theft went undetected as Councillors 

relied on checks made by Internal and External Auditors and trusted the employee who had 

been with the council for 9 years in a trusted position and in the months leading up to the 

thefts, had been the only employee at the Town Council. 

 


